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Subject:   M-947 AURA149 Railcar Conspicuity Tape Retroreflective (Approval) 
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Email:  kellis@auraopticalsystems.com 
 
 
Dear Mr. Buoni: 
 
The AAR Equipment Engineering Committee reviewed the subject Application for M-947 Approval, and 
I am pleased to inform you that the AAR/EEC has granted approval for the AURA149 Railcar 
Conspicuity Tape Retroreflective product under AAR Specification M-947.  This approval includes the 
additional reference of “Conspicuity Material,” which indicates that the product also meets FRA Rule 
CFR 49 Part 224, Reflectorization of Rail Freight Rolling Stock. 
 
If you have any questions or need additional information, please do not hesitate to contact Mr. David 
Cackovic of our Transportation Technology Center, Inc., subsidiary at (719) 585-1880. 
 
 
 

Sincerely, 

                                                               
                   Thomas J. Stahura 
 
TJS/dlc 
cc:  David Cackovic  
       Equipment Engineering Committee    


